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28th March 2025 

 

Creepy Crawly Roadshow  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

  

As part of next terms topic ‘Mad about Minibeasts’ we will be having a visit 

from Creepy Crawly Roadshow at 10am on Wednesday 7th May 2025. They 

will be bringing a range of different animals and mini beasts for the children to 

look at and have the experience of holding some.   
 

We are asking for a £2 voluntary contribution to help to pay towards this 

amazing experience via parent pay.  If your child usually attends Preschool just 

for the afternoon they will be able to join the morning session instead, which is 

8.45am-11.45am. 

  

Thank you for your support.   

  

Miss L Prior, Mrs. L Dyson and Miss O Mount.   

Pre-school Teaching Staff.   
 


